
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,    
 
We are conscious of the fact that making the transition into a new class can be very difficult 
for pupils and even for their parents - they have to get used to new teachers, new systems, 
new rules and new ways of working. To help ease the worry of this transition, this year’s 
parents’ evening will be on Wednesday 3rd July.  
 
Following the timetable below, teachers will give a presentation in the hall giving you 
information about what your child will be learning next year and how you can help support 
them. There will also be an exhibition of the work that has taken place this year.  
 
When you are not in the hall presentation you will be able to visit the classes, talk to your 
child’s current teacher, look at work, talk about the report – and I know many parents like to 
say “thank you” to the teachers for their work over the last year.  
You can also visit their new class teacher and have a chance to meet them and raise any 
questions you may have about the forthcoming year.  Year 6 prefects will be on hand to help 
guide you to the classrooms. 

Please see the 
table to the left of 
this text, which 
highlights the 
time of your 
meeting. 
 
Your child has 
been to their new 
classroom this 
afternoon and 
spent some time 
with their new 
teacher. Please 
ask them about it. 
See you on 
Wednesday.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

Mr J. King 

Current 
Class New Class 

 
New Teacher 

Presentation 
time  

RB/RL Mixed to 1K & 1S 

Mrs King 
Mrs Summers  

( Miss Thornton’s getting married) 4:00 

1O 2N Miss Norton 4:30 

1T 2O Miss O’Shea 4:30 

2D/2K Mixed to 3D & 3T 
Mrs Driver 
Mrs Tyndall 5:00 

3E 4Y Miss Young 5:30 

3F 4B Mrs Bridges 5:30 

4B 5F Miss Furlong 6:00 

4Y 5R Ms Race 6:00 

5T 6R Mr Krasnopolski 6:30 

5K 6K Miss Kinsman 6:30 


